
From: Colleen Kollman  

Sent: Saturday, June 14, 2014 4:14 PM 
To: Planning 

Cc: Colleen Dowd Kollman 
Subject: Jesuits on Wayne  

 

 

Dear Planning Commission, 

 

 

We are writing to offer our unqualified support for the Jesuit community in Ann Arbor in their 

quest to live on Wayne St.  We have been neighbors of these men since they moved onto Ferdon. 

 They are gentle, quiet, kind, friendly, warm neighbors, and the residents surrounding the home 

in question should have no concerns about these men.  They are ideal neighbors. 

 

 

They are also good for Ann Arbor, ministering to students and permanent residents, working for 

social justice and the poor, and providing an educated set of leaders for the local Catholic 

community and for many non-Catholics.   

 

 

We strongly urge that you permit these men to live together and to make the requisite exception 

to what is of course a reasonable rule for the neighborhood.  This exception, we are confident, 

will have no negative effect on the neighborhood. Likely the opposite. 

 

 

We also urge you, if possible, to postpone the item of business until after the June meeting in 

order to enable a fuller participation of more members of your commission. 

 

 

 

Colleen and Ken Kollman 

1116 Ferdon Rd.  

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone please excuse any typos 
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